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DATE: Monday, 29th January 2024 

Press Release: Electric Power Corporation Clarifies Tariff Structure 

Reinstatement Effective November 1, 2023 

The Electric Power Corporation (EPC) wishes to inform the public and its valued 

customers regarding its recent adjustment in the tariff structure, effective from the 1st 

of November, 2023. 

On November 2021, the EPC via a Cabinet Directive, implemented a commendable 

twenty percent (20%) discount on electricity tariffs, as shown in Table 1 below: 
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The discounted electricity tariffs were valid from November 2021 to July 2023 for 

Government entities only, and from November 2021 to November 2023 for all non-

domestic consumers – including commercial, educational, industrial, church, and hotel 

entities. 

The discounted electricity tariffs remain valid for all domestic consumers (residential 

properties, excluding rental homes which are categorised as commercial entities). 

The EPC also clarifies that the 20% discount was applied directly to the base electricity 

tariffs of November 2021. Regardless of significant fluctuations in factors that 

influence electricity tariffs (including fuel prices), the rates remained the same within 

the two-year validity period. 

As of November 2023, the non-domestic electricity tariff structure, has returned to its 

original formulation.  Before the 20% reduction in electricity tariffs came into effect in 

November 2021, the tariff was reviewed and approved by the Office of the Regulator 

and the tariffs components are as follows: 

1. Usage Charge: Reviewed and Approved every year 

2. Debt Charge:  Reviewed and Approved every year  

3. Energy Charge:  Reviewed and Approved every month and it depends on cost of 

fuel, and energy from Independent Power Producers.  The Energy Charge in place 

in November 2021 was 52 sene 

 

Since then, the war in Ukraine, the war in Gaza and other events in the World market 

has increased the prices of fuel, and the Energy Charge to as high as 96 sene in some 

months. However, your Corporation was not able to change the electricity tariff 

accordingly for the 25 months, until government assistance on the electricity was 

removed on 1st November 2023. 

The electricity tariffs currently in place for all consumers except domestic consumers, 

therefore, is not just the removal of the 20% government assistance on the tariff. The 

removal also includes the calculation of tariffs, which take into account the actual costs 

of producing electricity for use by our valued customers.  

For additional information, customers are encouraged to contact the EPC through the 

designated channels, ensuring a clear understanding of the revised tariff structure and 

addressing any related inquiries.  
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Current tariff: 

 

 

END OF RELEASE 


